
 

 
 

July 10, 2022  

  

Worship Host                                                           Sean Ricker 

Lead Worshiper                                            Pastor Sean Miller     

I Said Yes                                                              Cristian Kozel   

Intern Commissioning                                Nathan Stjernholm         

Message                                            Pastor Jim Bartholomew  

Can You Handle the Truth? 

Isaiah 1-2 

 

Good morning and welcome to Dayspring              

Christian Fellowship!  

 You are not here by accident – you are here for a reason 

and a purpose. We have every expectation that you will 

experience the presence of God the Father, Son, and 

Holy Spirit in our worship time as we sing, pray, give tithes 

and offerings, and listen to a Christ-centered message 

from the Bible. You are encouraged to lean in and 

worship. 

Our Sunday Service at 10:25 a.m. can be viewed through 

Facebook Live and the Dayspring YouTube channel. Links 

and livestream are also available on our website:  

www.dayspringcf.us 

 

Preaching Next Week 

Pastor Jim Bartholomew 

 

Birthdays  this Week 

Heather C.    Dorian H.   Leland R. 

Tom D.   Keith B.   Braylon P.   Becky R. 

 

Anniversaries  this Week 

Pastor Jim & Pam Bartholomew 

 

Children’s Sunday School  

Volunteers are needed.  If you’re able to commit to a Sunday 

or two, please contact Paula S.  Angie S., or Jan W. 

 

Youth Events 

1. Trip to Costa Rica on July 13. 

2. Youth-led Sunday worship service will be on July 31.  

Parents of youth will receive communications from the youth 

leaders on these events. 

 

Ohio MCC Bike Ride 

When:  Sat./Sun. July 23-24 

Where:  Starts at Summit Mennonite Church in Barberton 

A group of riders will bike 100 miles over two days 

(approximately 50 miles each day) to help support MCC's 

emergency response in Ukraine. For more information about 

registering as a rider or making a donation, visit mcc.org/ohio-

bike-ride. 

 

MCC Connections Thrift Shop (Kidron) Update 

Every day is a new blessing and opportunity at MCC 

Connections, whether as a shopper, donor, or volunteer. 

Through the generosity of so many people, the Thrift Shop has 

given $217,500 to MCC and $24,800 to local ministries so far in 

2022. Come join us as we make a difference each day. We are 

in need of help in the following departments; 

● clothing baling (2-4 hrs/wk) IMMEDIATE NEED 

● cashiers (4 hrs/wk) 

● presort/donation drop off (4 hrs/wk) 

● rug dept (4 hrs/wk) 

To learn more, contact Cindy Bargerstock by email at 

Cindy@MCCConnections.com, by calling 330-857-7802 or just 

stopping by.  

http://www.dayspringcf.us/
https://mcc.org/get-involved/events/ohio-mcc-bike-ride
https://mcc.org/get-involved/events/ohio-mcc-bike-ride


 

Host Families Needed for CCS International Students 

      Central Christian School will welcome two new international 

students this fall: a ninth grade boy from China and an 11th 

grade girl from Vietnam. Our international students are in need 

of warm and nurturing host families to support them during their 

time at CCS.  Please consider this enriching cultural exchange 

experience! Central partners with Cambridge Network, a 

consulting company in providing admissions, academic, and 

residential solutions to over 200 high schools across North 

America, for support for our international students.  If you are 

interested in hosting an international student, please complete 

Cambridge’s Inquiry Form, or contact Stacie Tschiegg, CCS 

Enrollment and Student Services Director at 330-857-7311.  

 

Love is a Verb (LIAV) 

This nonprofit, which Betty McCrone is involved with is in need of 

book bags/backpacks.   If you are getting rid of items at the 

end of the school year, please consider donating them to LIAV 

for the homeless.  Also, if you are at garage sales or thrifting, 

keep an eye out for them!  We also need hoodies year-round so 

we appreciate your help with those also.  Thanks so much for 

helping our homeless friends. 

 

Employment Opportunities 

Mt Eaton Care Center, Mt. Eaton, Ohio 

This is a nonprofit organization started by the late Dr. Elton 

Lehman of Kidron Mennonite, to serve the Amish/Mennonite 

population.   We are in need of 2 registered nurses immediately.  

OB experience is preferred but all RNs are invited to apply and 

will be considered.  

Contact Flo Steiner, administrator, at 330-466-5340 or 

fsteinermecc@gmail.com. 

 

 
 

Weekly Budget Goal: $6,731.00 

6/26/22 and 7/3/22 

Offering: $3,600.11 and $6,293.17 

 

Contact Information 

www.dayspringcf.us 

6592 Wales Avenue NW 

Massillon, OH 44646 

330-832-6545 

 dayspringcf.us@gmail.com 

 

We are a member of Evana Network  www.evananetwork.org 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram:  @dayspringcf 

 

Jim Bartholomew, Lead Pastor                                          330-327-3669 

Kent Miller, Associate Pastor                                               330-388-1889 

Heather Curtis, Worship Administrative Pastor                 330-705-7217 

Jan Wickline, Children’s Pastor                               330-323-1128 

Sean and Hannah Miller, Youth Pastors                            330-413-1818 

David Curtis, Youth Pastor/Facility Director              740-262-6349 

 

Elders: Aaron Martin, Delight Howells, Rick Stjernholm, Ted Wickline 

 

Pastoral days off: 

Tuesday: Jim Bartholomew 

Friday: Kent Miller 

Friday: Heather Curtis 

*Please honor staff days off for non-emergencies. 

 

Bulletin:  Submit to Vickie Kappes by noon on Thursday at 

dayspringcf.us@gmail.com 

Church calendar:  www.dayspringcf.us/calendar 

Building reservations: dayspringcf.us@gmail.com or 330-832-6545 
 

https://ccscomets.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=61922e4cdc98a9142af3ed612&id=d28075985c&e=5dcea927f2
mailto:fsteinermecc@gmail.com
mailto:dayspringcf.us@gmail.com
http://www.evananetwork.org/
mailto:dayspringcf.bulletin@gmail.com
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